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NPCI/ 2017-18/NACH/Circular No.281 March 28, 2018

To
All NACH Member banks

Aadhaar encryption and masking of customer information

NPCI will be carrying out certain activities on Aadhaar mapper for compliance to the
statutory requirements, the activity will be commenced from 09:00 PM on March 29, 2018
and likely to be completed before midnight of April 02, 2018. During this period the banks
will not be able to do fresh inserts or other Aadhaar movement related updates to the
mapper. Further the facilities like look up, API services also will not be available to ‘any of
the stakeholders.

There will not be any impact on Aadhaar based transaction processing on March 31%, 2018
because of the mapper related activity, banks can continue to present the Aadhaar related

transactions on that day as usual.

Member banks and other stakeholders are advised to take note of this and plan their

activities accordingly.

For any clarification please write bank to ach@npci.org.in
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" Giridhar G.M
(SVP - NACH & CTS operations)
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